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From: Debbie yiortmarx [maiIto:debb(e@mortman.com] 
Sent: Saturday, June 11,2016 4:01 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: OPSB case #16-02 53-GA-BT)( 

Ohio Power Siting Board, 

We teach our children to: 

• Respect and take care of ourselves 

• Respect and take care of each other 

• Respect and take care ofthe environment 

and as part of educating them about these principles we not only tell them about the principles, we 
model these principles for them at home and at school. By placing high- pressure gas lines through 
populated areas we do none ofthese. There is an alternative. Place the gas line in rural areas where the 
population is not at risk. I implore you to choose this alternative! It may cost a little more financially, but 
save a lot more in terms of safety for ourselves, others, and the environment. Do NOT install the 
pipeline through our residential, educational, and park areas. 

Respectfully, 

Debbie Mortman __ 
Blue Ash Resident °^ '' 
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